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Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. D. Donaldson of this
office on June 24, 1976 at the Three Mile Island Nuclear Power Plant of
activities authorized by NRC License No. DPR-50 aad to the discussions
of our findings held by Mr. Donaldson with Mr. J. Colitz and other
zembers of your staff at the conclusion of the inspectlon.

The area examined during this inspection was limited to observation of

b . Three Mile Island emergency d:ill., Within this area, the inspection
cuusisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with persoanel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were
cbserved.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice”, Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the
enclcsed inspection report will be placea in the NRC's Public Document
2com. If this report concains any information that you (or your con-
tractor) believe to be proprietary, it is necessary that you make a
wri:ten application within 20 days to this office to withhold such

nformation frem public disclosura. Any juch application must be accom-

1‘ed by an affidavit executed by the owner of the informationm, which
~dencifies the document or part sought to be withheld, and which contains
a statezent of reasons which addresses with specificity the items which
will be considered by the Commission as listed in subparagraph (b)(4) of
Section 2.790. The information sought tc be withheld shall be incor-
scrated as far as possible into a separate part of the affidavic. If we
do not hear from yau in this regard within the specified period, the
report will be placed in the Public Document Room.
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No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any
questions concerning this imspection, we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Sincerely,

Zfﬁffifi.g(f~$’1; 7 44¢ZL=-\_.M

Paul R. Nelson, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials Safety
Branch

Enclosure:
IE Inspection Report No. 50-289/76-14

ce: J. G. Herbein, Manager, Generation Operations - Nuclear
R. W. Heward, Project Manager, GPUSC
Miss Mary V. Southard, Chairman, Citizens for a Safe Environment
(Without Report)

bee:

IE Mail & Files (For Appropriate Distribution)

Central Files

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Rocm (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

Technical Information Center (TIC)

REG:I Reading Room

Region Directors (II, III, IV) (Report Omly)

Coamonwealth of Pennsylvania

Miss Mary V. Southard, Chairman, Citizens for a
Safe Eavircnment
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